
From: Jonathan Poole  
Sent: 10 August 2023 18:53 
To: Planning 
Cc: save museum street 
Subject: Objection to Selkirk Tower 
 
Ref 2023/2510/P 
Ref.2023/2653/L 
 
I am writing to object to this proposal.   It is much too large, and would change 
the character of the area permanently.  It would set a precedent for the area 
leading to other outsize developments. 
 
I have been a Camden resident south of the Euston road for 20+ years. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Jonathan Poole  
 
 


